Thos. Jo. Parkes, Es
San Life Assurance
Sherbrooke, Que.

Qe
Co mpany,

am much obliged for your letter

I
0of the 1l6th of January and am very glad to hear
-

that yoy will continue on the Committee during the

Pl"esenb Co0uUrse.

I 2180 wish to thank you for

N =P A D
sending me a copy of your peem. I am very pleased
to have ite.

Yours faithfully,

Principale.




